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Donald Cook

From: Donald Cook

Sent: Friday, April 07, 2006 9:17 AM

To: 'MMendes@mtsinaLon.ca'

Cc: 'Mullen, Dr. Brendan'; 'NGood@mtsinaLon.ca'

Subject: ERJPR's

Hi Maria,
We are rechecking our master list and have come across some patients that did not come up on the initial
computer screen.There maybe 15 to 20 such caseS.We are sending up 6 of these within the next few days.These
can be entered as Retro cases and given RS numberS.1 am also sending up cases that reguire another
block ,these are the NT cases that could not be reported.We will be sending these up over the next week.
Regards,
Dr.Cook
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